St. Gregory Parish Council Meeting, July 28, 2020
Members Present:  Fr. Kien Nguyen, Terry Luckett, Tim Hutchins, Tiphanie Peake, Steve Bagby, Derrick Greenwell, 
                                   Marilyn Clark, Kim Fell, Trish Hart, Ron French, Mark Olligies 

Members Absent:   Jason Morgan, Julia Thomas
Meeting opened with a prayer.
Old Business/ New Business:
· Kim Fell discussed an update on finances.  Some money was saved on utilities, payroll was a little higher and replacement of AC unit in classroom & rectory was incurred. Overall loss was lower than expected.
· Picnic and Fall Festival is tentatively scheduled for September 26.  Ideas of a possible drive thru dinner, virtual silent auction and raffle were mentioned.  Picnic/Fall Festival committee to meet soon.
· The Brinner house name should reflect not one individual or family, but something representative of St. Gregory and its patron Saint. Example: St. Gregory Family & Youth Center (FYC). Council agreed. Will discuss more at a later date.
· Spirit Wear- ideas of a logo were passed around.  Need to be a consistent image of what St. Gregory represents. Council agreed.

Committee Reports/ Member Issues
· Administration- 10-15 people helped set up the PCC for Mass and clean up was done around landscaping.  Should hear back soon from planning/zoning regarding the Brinner House.  
· Formation- not met yet. 
· Worship- Worship Committee will meet August 20, 2021.
· Service- not met yet. 
· School Board- New School Board Chair is Jude Filiatreau, Vice Chair is Steve Bagby.  138 (k-8) students and 24 (pre- K) pre-school students so far for the 2020-2021 school year. School Board reviewed Principals 4 pages of Guidelines regarding opening schools for 2020-2021 school year. The school received Aid from the Cares Act to use for cleaning supplies and other updates to school due to Covid.  Camille Boone met with Archdiocese and other principals within the Archdiocese and set August 19th as the new start date for school.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Pastor’s report- Father Kien was thankful of everyone who continues to help during this time and thankful for the patience of parishioners. He continues to pray for the parish, especially the elderly.  Thankful of School staff for their hard work daily in getting the school prepared to reopen.  Plans on having 2 school Masses on Friday afternoons for only students and keep daily Mass at 8 am on Wednesday.  Announced that Shirl Thomas is the new Music Director.  




Next parish council meeting will be Tuesday, August 25, 2020, at 7:00 PM in the PCC. The meeting was adjourned and closed with a prayer. Minutes by: Tammy Manley  
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